Department of Public Infrastructure

Jamie Ponte Commissioner

Cemeteries

Forestry Energy

Park Maintenance

Water Wastewater Highways Engineering



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor

January 6, 2021

Verizon New England, Inc. 385 Myles Standish Drive Taunton, MA 02780

Attention: Mr. Daryl Crossman

Subject:

Petition for Location of Poles and Wires
739 Church Street – Alma Del Mar School

Dear Mr. Crossman:

The Department of Public Infrastructure (DPI) hereby grants immediate approval to complete the work required for the relocation of existing pole 3/96 and for the installation of new pole 3/95.5 in accordance with the locations and plan dated December 9, 2020 as submitted with Petition No. MA2020-56. This approval is being granted due safety concerns associated with the location of the existing pole.

All work shall be completed in accordance with City of New Bedford requirements. Once the work is complete, the existing pole shall be removed, and any disturbed areas restored. Should you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact me at (508) 979-1556.

Sincerely

Jamie Ponte Commissioner

Cc: Shawn T. Syde, City Engineer

Manuel Silva, Deputy Commissioner Susan Henriques, City Council Clerk